
Brother Richard Tomlinson  

 

We enrolled Richard Tomlinson at our joint meeting held at Purley Circle in 

March. In this picture, taken after his inauguration are, from left to right, 

William Rhind, Provincial President, James Gummett, President Puley Circle, 

Terence de Souza, President Croydon Circle, Mike O’Neill, Provincial 

Membership Officer and me. 

 

Richard is single and works as a Commercial Insurance Claims Handler for a 

large broker. His hobbies and interests include spending quality time with his 

cat, playing video games, preserved railways and socialising with fellow 

Catenians. Richard is also a mass reader at St Columba’s in Selsdon.  

 

His sponsors were Richard Pyatt, Ken Lee and Phil Pond. 

 

John Fennell 
Membership Officer 

15th August 2024 


